Sometimes the clerk will only enter a docket entry on the docket sheet and there will be no underlying PDF document to view.  In such a case you must rely on the docket entry itself.

In other instances for some reason there will be no docket entry at all.  In the latter case I have simply indicated such on my docket summary page.

